
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 13th March 2015                                       Spring Term; Issue 9 

Sharmans Cross Junior School 
Striving for Excellence 

0121 705 2379        45office@sharmans-cross.solihull.sch.uk          www.sharmans-cross.com

Dates for your diary: 

2015 
 

 

 

 

 

March 

 

 

16th – Y4 Performance 

17th -  Y4 Performance 

17th – Fit for Life Y3 

18th – School Council 

18th – 3LS Outdoor Learning 

18th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

18th – Parents’ Forum 

18th – Governors Strategy 

         Meeting 

19th – 6CH Outdoor Learning 

19th – Fit for Life Y4 

20th – 3ZJ Outdoor Learning 

20th – School Bank 

23rd – 27th Y5 Bikeability  

24th – Parents’ Evening 

26th – Parents’ Evening 

27th – 3EP Outdoor Learning 

27th – School Bank 

27th – TERM ENDS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SCHOOL NURSE TEAM CONTACT 

NUMBER = 

0121 746 4550 or 

0121 746 4435 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It was super to see such a bright and shiny school today!  Thank you to all the 

children for dressing in their brightly coloured clothes and making a donation to 

a very worthwhile cause.  We have collected £220.17 today, a great amount to 

donate to Comic Relief. 

 

Year 5 pupils have been on their residential trip to York this week.  By all 

accounts, they have had a super time and behaviour has been impeccable – we 

couldn’t ask for more!  I cannot wait to hear all of their stories! 

 

Please could I politely request that if any parents need to speak with a member 

of staff (other than a quick message at the end of the day) that an 

appointment is requested via the office?  Unfortunately, it is not always 

possible for myself and other staff to meet with parents without a prior 

appointment.  Mrs Whitcombe is at the gate both before and after school each 

day and she is able to pass on messages or respond to any questions. 

 

The trophies for best class attendance, tidiest corridor and tidiest classroom 

were awarded to: 

 

Best class attendance:     4VW 

Tidiest corridor:  Year 3 

Tidiest classroom: 6CH 

 

Well done!  Keep up the good work! 

 

Miss Wilkes 

 

 

 

Value for the week beginning 16th March 2015 

 

Value of the week is ‘Creativity’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

 

Congratulations!  

 

Jack Linekar in 4TB won Camp Hill Player of the week for the second time in a 

month this week! 

 

We also have a group of pupils who have excelled at dancing this week!  

Congratulations to all those children from the Monday after school dance club who 

passed their exams last Saturday with the British Theatre Dance Association! 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SC KIDS CLUB 

 

Please see below for availability in club next week: 

AM sessions; 1 place only Wednesday  and full on Thursday  

PM sessions 1 place only on Monday & Thursday and full on Tuesday & Wednesday 

 

Due to very low bookings for the Easter Holiday Club we are very sad to have to 

tell you that we will only be opening on the 8th and 9th April. However on these two 

days we will be going to the cinema on Wednesday and out to lunch on Thursday, as 

well as lots of other exciting activities during the day. Places are still available on 

these days so why not join us for the trips or  at one of our activity sessions? 

Many Thanks 

SC Kids 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SCHOOL OPENING HOURS 

 

Please could we remind parents that school does not open until 8.30am. With the 

exception of those students attending Year 6 booster groups, we cannot allow 

children into school before this time due to health and safety regulations.  

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

We have recently received a complaint about the quality of the school uniform. If 

anyone has any other comments on this subject please can we ask you to kindly 

email the school office at office@sharmans-cross.solihull.sch.uk and we will then be 

able to take it forward? 

 

Many Thanks 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

On Friday 6th March 2015, we celebrated ‘World Book Day’. Everyone came dressed 

as their favourite book character. I, Larayb came as Gangsta Granny, my friend 

Libby came as Maleficent and our fabulous teacher Miss Stokes came as a tiger 

from the book ‘The Tiger who came to Tea’. In the afternoon, we did lots of 

activities; designing an original book cover for our favourite book, making 

bookmarks, book tokens,  writing book reviews and planning our own amazing, 

creative stories! We had a wonderful day and hope everyone else did too? We sure 

did enjoy this magnificent day!  

From Larayb and Libby 5HS 

Dates for your diary: 

2015 
 

 

 

 

April 

13th – TERM BEGINS! 

14TH – SEND Coffee Morning 

15th – School Council 

17th – School Bank 

21st – Y5 Professor McGinty Visit 

21st – Fit for Life Y3 

22nd – School Council 

22nd – Fit for Life – Y5 & Y6 

23rd – Fit for Life Y4 

24th – School Bank 

28th – Fit for Life Y3 

29th – School Council 

29th – Fit for Life Y6 & Y6 

29th – Full Governing Body 

         Meeting 

30th – PTA Meeting (7.30pm) 

30th – Fit for Life Y4 

 

May 

4th – BANK HOLIDAY 

5th – Fit for Life Y3 

6th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

7th – INSET DAY 

8th – School Bank 

8th – PTA Pyjama Movie Night 

11th – 15th – SATs Week 

12th – School Council 

12th – Fit for Life Y3 

13th – Fit for Life Y5 & Y6 

13th – Governors Site & Buildings 

         Meeting 

14th – Fit for Life Y4 

14th – Parents Forum 

15th – School Bank 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SCHOOL NURSE TEAM CONTACT 

NUMBER = 

0121 746 4550 or 

0121 746 4435 
 


